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Illinois Rocks the NASC!

Karla Weber
J.D. Darnall H.S.

When [ originally thought
of going on the trip, I wasn’t sure
because of the length of it (ten
days).  Although now I could
definitely say the trip was a great
experience and worth missing our
county fair and other events.

I was amazed to find that
some of us did not know each other
before this trip, but it wasn’t long
before we.did. It was almost as if
we had been life-long friends.

The pre-conference trip
helped everyone get aquatinted and
created great memories for
everyone. The conference itself
was where the real fun and
learning began. The conference in
one word would be a “BLAST.”

At the conference, we
learned we have the power to make
our dreams reality and succeed in
anything we do. It all begins with
yourself.

The most amazing thing
to me was how close we all got to
each other in such a short time. It
made me feel as if we were one big
family. Thanks to everyone who
went for all the fun times and great
memories.

The IASC at Nationals in Tulsa, Ok.

“YOU GUYS

ROCK!” - PASC

(Pennsylvania Association of

Student Councils)

“It’s all good.” -

Katherine Cummins

Antwon McGruder
Curie H.S.

The Spirit of a New
Frontier is what 1 learned by
attending this year’s 59th NASC
Conference i Tulsa, OK. From
the moment I stepped foot on the
bus, to the departure from Illinois,
to the moment I stepped foot on the
bus on the way back home, 1
leamed a great deal and have
memories that will last a lifetime.

When my advisor, Ms.
Katrina Sloss, approached me and
asked if I wanted to go, I was a
little hesitant because the cost was
so much. After reading what the
trip entailed and had in store for
those who attended, my mind was
no longer in doubt; I knew I was
going.

I had a dream that I was
going to visit every state within our
country and I would like to thank
Mr. Hank Clark and my advisor for
starting me on my way to fulfill my
dream. I would like to say to all
those who have a chance to attend,

“do not let it pass you up. I learned

the Spirit of a New Frontier in
Oklahoma and you will learn Rays
of Leadership in Florida next year.

“ 1 didn’t want to be
any other place but
there.” - Brandon April

“Your state made
my trip more fun
and entertaining!”
- Kane Kuchynka (Montana)




Sur orkshop ‘935!

Can Food Drive-
by Manisha Shetty

Clastskanie High School in Oregon has started a project
to involve students across the nation in the largest national food
drive in history. Clatskanie’s Help Hungry kids has already been
established throughout Oregon and started as a Region 7
project. This June, at the National Convention in Tulsa, Help
Hungry Kids was introduced to the entire nation.

The purpose of the project is to make students aware of
the pervasive problem of childhood hunger in America, as well
as to give the much needed recognition to students for the
positive things they are domg for their community.

The actual process is simple. Clatskanie has challenged
each school to raise $1.00 and 2 cans of food per student, but all
food drives are included. I individual schools would keep track
of how many cans and how much money they donate, then they
would send those results to their state president. I would tally
the results for our state, and send them to Clatskanie for national
publicity.

If one-third of the schools in the US participate,
Clatskanie will have organized and carried out the nation’s
largest food drive. If you believe, like we do, that young adults
can change their world, then “Catch the Dream of Help Hungry
Kids” and accept the challenge. Please feel free to contact me if
you have any questions. 2

s

Nichole Bierman
Newton Comm.
H.S.

Student Council
camp at Millikin University,
July 24-28 is a week that
will remain in my memory
for "vears to comic. Not only

B will T rcmember the great

people T met and the friends T
madec, but also the fun things
that T did as a delegate (o
Icarn about Icadcrship and
communication. Through
"broken squarcs” and vole
playing T TIcarncd about
verbal and non-verbal
communication and how it
affccts  our  lcadership
abititics. Besides the learning
and working together, there
was also the varicty show,
jumor olympics, a banguct
and dance, which atlowed for
a great amount of fun  for
cveryong. I'm really glad that
I went to Millikin s
susimer. Not only do you got
tastc of college lifc, staying
in a dorm with hittc slecp a
night, and meeting a new
roommaic, you'li also be
encouraged to become a
beiter leader in your school
and community; go for it} It's
definitely worth your time.

Routing Slip
After reading The Reporter, check your
position off the list below and pass it on
to the next person.

___President
___ Vice-President
___ Secretary

Treasurer

____Committee Chair
___Senior Class Reps.
___Junior Class Reps.
____Sophomore Class Reps.

__ Freshman Class Reps.
___Other
___Post on council bulletin board




Memo from
Manisha

Hi everyone! Yes, we ar_é
finally back into the swing of school.
after months of watching Cosby Show

.Teruns, we are now completely busy - Vice.- Joe Carlil
.. JOC Larilic

{Sec.: Missy Reed

with books, extracurricular activities,
‘and returning to an intellectually

stimulating educational environment,
{Liaison: Justin Cottrell
{1 Con. Sec: Melissa

you become even more overjoyed as
:another thought hits you- the beginning
of school means nine great months of
“Student Council! You are so happy you
_jump up and do an Irish jig, hoping it
does not look like the rain dance
;because you just waxed your car. The
‘thought of Student Council floats
‘through your mind as you lean back
and sigh- you have finally found the
reason for your existence.

Welcome back to the IASC
and Student Council. I am Manisha
‘Shetty, your 1995-96 IASC President,
and I am Looking forward to
representing 'you this year. The IASC
.provides the opportunity for you to
keep your Stadent Council up to date,
-as well as learn more about yourself
and others through leadership training
-and meeting interesting people. We
have many exciting events planned,
and we hope that your participation
‘will help to make this year fim and
productive for the IASC. If yon have
‘any Questions or suggestions for us
feel free to contact any of us. We
-would fove to hear from you.

The beginning of the school
year is the time for setting goals. We

we have accomplished and reach for

opportunities that are new and

challenging. Once goals are set, we
must work hard to make them a reality.

The IASC, with your help, can flourish -

in 1996.

Good luck with all you do
this year, and remember tfo stay
involved. '

CONGRATULATIONS DISTRICT
OFFICERS 1995-1996

BLACKHAWK
Pres.; Sara Rutledge
Vice.: Chris Sellman
Sec.: Robbie Elliott

| CENOIS

Pres.: Erin Koertge

Treas.. Mike Brunelle

Morrell

CHICAGO

Pres.; Markizh Johnson
First Vice.: Quentin
Malone

Second Vice: Gustavo
Miranda

Third Vice: Anthony
Parker

Sec.: LaQuita Jackson

1 Treas.: Kim Ferguson

HOPEWELL

Pres.: Meg Morley
First Vice.: Rachel
Franklin

Second Vice.: Kerri
Owens

Sec.: Jenny Meek
Treas.: Colby Garmen

1Con. Sec.: Kerry

O’Connor
Liaison: Katie

|McKinnon
must make sure we look beyond what |

ILLINOIS VALLEY
Pres.; Mike Vahle
Vice.: Molly Travu
Sec.: Jennifer Davis

|Treas.:Andrea Hendricks Treas.: Ariana

Randolph

Area I Chair.: Adam

Brown

Area I Chair.: Susan
Meyer

Area HI Chair.: Heather
Schade

Area IV.: Allison Sapp

KASKASKIA

. Pres: Amanda Rainey

Vice.: Robin Bradley
_Sec.: Andy Cowell
Treas.: Scott Phelphs
Con. Sec.: Stacey Inman
Wkshp. Sec.: Shane
Richardson
Newsltr. Ed.; Karrie Ross

KICKAPOO

Pres.: Ann Roll

Vice.: Holly Coombes
_Sec.: Abigail Middleton
Treas.: Miriah Plawer
Historian: Christine
Arbogast

Liaison: Phil Kesler

LITTLE EGYPT
Pres.: Mindie Harrison
Vice.: Matt Morris

Sec.;: Melissa Van Sambeck

Treas.: Gerg Hollmann
Con. Sec.: Melissa
Mitsdarffer

Liaison: Jessica Campbell

NORTHWEST
Vice.: Marcia Spencer
Sec.: Kelli Fager
Treas: Audrey Jo
Dean

NORTH CENTRAL
Pres.: Reuben Hood
Vice.: Fadia Arkabawi
Sec.: Haneef Omar
Areca I Rep.: Ben
Christensen

Area I Rep.: Michelle
Gabris

Area III Rep.: Debra
Sohober

Con. Sec. 96: Lindsey
Erickson

Con. Sec. 97: Kristen
Marshall

P.R. Officer: Katherine
Cummins

NORTHEAST

Pres.: Terrance Moore
Vice.; Mona Lala
Sec.: Jenny Topliff
Treas.: Josh Blue
Newsltr. Ed.: Cindy
Park

Con. Chair: Angela St.
Paul :

PRARIE EIGHT
Pres.: Laura Chandler
Vice.: Katy Stangland .
Sec.: Elizabeth Ruiz
Treas.: Matt Heisner
Liaison: Kelly Stanley
Newsltr. Ed.: Denise
Erickson

Con. Sec.; Christi Ryg




FlI’St Vice-President

Photo not

“IKelly
Tsai

A ailable

-Constitution,”  Honor

I eat Jell-O. I am a 5°17
-small, Asian female, a Leo and a horse
(according to the Chinese Zodiac.) I
worship Manatees and Madonna, and I
am addicted to my television. Hello!! I
am Kelly Tsai, your 1995-96 IASC
First Vice-President. This fall I am
senjor at William Fremd High School.

'T have been involved in most school
~non-athletic-activities (National Honor

Society, Principal’s Advisory Board,

-Class President, etc.) I also served as

the 1994-95 Northeast District

“Newsletter Editor.

Alas, 1 am no stranger to
hard work and difficult schedules.

-Good thing, I am already seasoned to

handle the rigors of the First Vice-

"Presidency! Wheee! As First vice, 1
coordinate the four hanor delegate

committees {(Credentials,
Council,

Resolutions) that all serve as grading

‘andfor approval committees at the
‘State Convention. I also lure in all the

Discussion Group Leaders (DGL’s)

-and Recorders, (observers and note-

takers on sessions at the State

"Convention.) Homor Delegates, all

Committee members, DGL’s, and
recorders attend the annual State
Convention. . .

Applications . are mailed to

‘each school in September. The

completed applications are returned in

late October/ early November, and

decisions are cast at the December
Board meeting. Acceéptances and

"denials are mailed out shortly

thereafter.

1 hope that T can be the best
First Vice that I can be, without
strangling or mutilating anyone or
anything in the process. Although the

IASC is already a glorious and

beautiful thing, there is room for

- improvement like anything else on this

planet. I want an IASC that the average
student  council member can
appreciate. I want an IASC that is
imore accessible to those on the district

Meet Your

‘and state level. 1 want an JASC Honor

:Delegate application that reflects the
'diversity and ambition of its applicants
ithrough more = specific individual

questions for each committee, DGL,

‘and Recorder. I want an IASC
.discussion group where you do not

need binoculars to see who you are

‘talking to. I want an IASC Cultural

Issues or Speaker Showcase session
like they had at the National’s
Conference. And I want an IASC
Honor Delegate evaluation form so
they can complain about what needs
improvement  with  the  State
Convention.

Right on my brothers and
sisters, help me make this dream come

‘true. So get your Hiny in gear, and'

start going to District and State
functions, and snag your direct ticket
to the 1996 State Convention! Feed my
mailbox, or ring my bell (1-708-202-
0827.) Until we meet again.

Jaime

Well, it was inevitable. the

_summer has ended, and the school year

has begun. I know, I know, you do not
want to be reminded about that, but it
is time to start thinking about... dum,
dum dum dum ... Student Council.

As you look down that long
road . to the year’s end, you will
hopefully see many exciting events,

“including homecomings, dances, sports

tournaments, charity drives, as well as

.district and JASC functions. I wish

your council the very best of luck; it is
the student council activities that make
a year fun to some and tolerable to
others. Please realize that your counicil

.has an amazing affect on the morale

and spirit of students. Try your hardest
to boost it. all year through and 1
promise everyone will see awesome
effects.

The entire state board is
working diligently to plan the very best

‘convention ever! Together we have

come up with many new ideas for it; I
can almost guarantee it will be one of
the most up beat and productive

Brandel

-Secretary.

conventions the IASC has held.

My role as Second Vice-
Presxdent allows me to organize half of
‘the honor delegate program. Be on the
alert for information! It is extremely
‘important to make. sure everyome in
your council has the opportunity to
apply. Please think seriously about the
“positions. Each is very different from
_the others, some are hard to get and
some go unopposed, some require very
‘little effort at the convention, and some

"ask for all of your time, etc. Find out

as much as you can about all of the
-possibilities. Please call me for
suggestions or for amy questions
because 1 want all of the positions to
be filled with eager council members
‘who will like and understand what
.they are doing.

Set goals for yourself and
the council as a group. Work hard
‘through the year to achieve those goals
-so0 you can look back with a smile and
say “We did it, and what a year. it
was!”

Secretary
Robin

“The lazy days of summer are

-over and it is time to get back into

Student Comncil. Greetings from the
IASC!t my name is Robin Chidester,
and T will serve as this year’s IASC

This year I will be a senior at

§Woodstock High School where I am

Chidister



my council’s Secretary. As you can tell

1 LOVE to take minutes. I am also
involved in many other activities at my
school such as National Honor Society,
GREEN, and our school’s community
service organization (Key Club). Even
with all of these commitments, I'am
willing to serve the IASC the best I
can.

The IASC is really pumped
up about this coming year. The
Executive . Board got together in
August and had a weekend getaway in
Chicago to talk about what we wanted
to get accomplished this year. We have
loads of ideas, but we are also open to
more.

My main goal as this year’s
IASC Secretary is to get as many
schools as possible in the Honor
Council Program. If your school has
never submitted an Homor Council
Book, now is the time to start.
Working on an Honor Council is a
great way to improve your council and
earn recognition at this year’s State
Convention.

I am really looking forward
to a great year and meeting a lot of
new faces. If you have any questions,
comments, or suggestions please feel
free to call or write me. I wish you all
a happy and productive year.

Treasurer

Welcome back to another year

of IASC activities! I hope your summer
went well, I am sure it was very busy. I
am honored to serve as this year’s IASC
Treasurer, and have been working very
hard, along with the rest of the state
board, to keep the IASC in touch with
the needs of it’s member schools; those
students who make this organization
possible.

As you may or may not know,
the major focus if the IASC treasurer is
the upcoming Membership Drive. This
year 1 hope to use new approaches 1o
this time-honored tradition, and. show
the IASC is willing to reach out to those
school who still feel they are not
missing out on anything by not joining.

On a personal mnote, I am
looking forward to working with ali the
people who make up the IASC. 1
enjoyed meeting everyone at Nationals
and Millikin, and hope to see even more
faces at the Advanced workshop and
State Convention.. I want to let you
know how important you are to the
success of the IASC. I believe that for
the IASC to improve, communication
between individuals, schools, districts,
and the State board is essential. Please
feel free to call or write if you know if
any schools who are reluctant to join, or
if you have any idea that may help the
TASC adapt to the changing needs of it’s
member schools.

Over the past three years, 1
have come to love the people who make
the IASC such a wonderful experience. I
would encourage all of you to become
invoived. Otherwise, you may be
missing the opportunity of a lifetime.
Good luck in all your Student Council
activities, and best wishes for a
successful year.

Convention Secretary

As Convention Secretary for
1995-96, my primary duty is to plan a
successful convention for the IASC. I
am looking forward to my new position
and all the hard work accompanying it.
With help from my Co-Secretary,

>y

State Officers!

Courtney Boudreau, my advisor Jack
Podowicz, and the Central High School
student council, this year’s convention
will definitely stick out in your mind as
a great experience.

I am a senior at Central High
School where I am involved in chorus,
show choir, math team, and, of course,
student council. Central is, well..., how
can I put this?...., not one of the largest
schools you will ever hear about. We
are located in the middle of a comfield
about one mile from the town of Clifton.
T am sure you have seen Central if you
have traveled north on I57 between
Champaign and Chicago. Just look for a
big blue “C” sticking out of the corn and
you are there. Even though Central does

- not have quite as many students as most

schools, we make up for our lack of
population with knowledge and
determination. Our home motto, which
is proudly displayed in our main, well...
only hallway, simply states, “Small is
the number, mighty are the deeds.”
Enough said.

Now that I have told you a
little about myself, I hope to leam a
little about each and everyone of you
involved in the IASC. I plan on having a
great senior year in school and on the
State board and I want all of youto be a
part of it. Always remember to work
hard and you will succeed in whatever
you attempt to accomplish. Have a great
year and keep smiling.

President’s article
on page 3.

The Reporter

The Reporter is the official publication
of the Illinois Association of Student
Councils, published quarterly by
Collinsville High School Unit 10 School
District. The Reporter encourages
sharing and exchanging of ideas and
information. For more information
regarding this newsletter, please contact

Cori Franz

JASC Reporter- Editor
6512 Rt. 162

Glen Carbon, 11

62034




Letter From the Editor

Hi! I am Cori Franz, I
am a senior at Collinsville High
School, and I am the 1995-96
IASC Reporter Editor. Yes, I am
the lucky person who put this
lovely newsletter you are reading
together. Is this not great or
what? Okay, okay, maybe [ am a
little bit more excited than you
are, but hey, I have been working
hard on this just to please you! I
hope your happy! Ha ha! Just
kidding.

I was lucky enough to
meet a lot of you this summer on
Nationals and Millikin, but for
those of you I have yet to meet 1
look forward to meeting you. This
office has been a lot of fun, but
do not think for a second it has
been easy. I do look forward to
many new ideas, if any of you
have any PLEASE let me know!!

I am planning new ways
to get the Reporter into more
students hands and I need your
help. You may have seen in this
something called the “Routing
Slip.” This is something to make
sure everyone has a chance to sce
the Reporter, so, after you have
looked through this issue please
check your office off and pass it
on to the next person.

Thanks for taking the
time to look through this. There
will be three other issues coming
out this year. Be sure to look for
them. As I said earlier, if you
have any ideas or even an article
be sure to get in touch with me.
Your school earns Honor Council
points for each article, so please
write one for me.

Thanks and I hope to see

you soon.

Executive Board
Directory

President
Manisha Shetty
6749 Greenleaf St.
Woodridge, Il. 60517
(708)969-9327

First Vice-President
Kelly Tsai
647 Thompson’s Way
Inverness, I1. 60067
(708)202-0827

Second Vice- President
Jaime Brandel
78 E. First St.
El Paso, 11 61738
(309)527-8535

Secretary
Robin Chidester
. 829 Hickman Ln.
Woodstock, 1. 60098
(815)338-8464

Treasurer
Mike Abate
3338 Alta Vista Rd.
Rockford, 1. 61107
(815)397-8732

REPORTER Editor
Cori Franz
6512 Rt.162
Glen Carbon, 11. 62034
(618)288-6456

Convention Secretary
Linda Thompson
RR2 Box 89D
Ashkum, I1. 60911
(815)694-2218

e

O

NATURAL HIGHS
FALLING IN LOVE.LAUGHING SO
HARD YOUR FACE HURTS.
WATCHINGA CHILD DO
SOMETHING FOR THE FIRST
TIME AFTER YOU TAUGHT
THEM.GETTING MAIL. WORKING
ON A SUCCESSFUL PROJECT
WITH A GOOD FRIEND.GOING
OUT TO EAT WITH FRIENDS.
BEING IN LOVE.A BUBBLE BATH.
FINDING OUT THE SWEATER
YOU WANT IS ON SALE FOR
HALF-PRICE.LYING IN BED AND
LICTENIG
OUTSIDE. FEELING WHEN THE
FISH TAKES THE BAIT AND IS
OFF AND  RUNNING.WHITE
WATER '
SOMEONE YOU LOVE IN FRONT
OF THE FIREPLACE.SEEING
SOMEONE YOU LOVE DO
SOMETHING OUTSTANDING.
MAKING THE WINNING SCORE.
BEING TOLD YOU DID AN
EXCELLENT JOB BY YOUR
PEERS.HEARING A SONG THAT
REMINDS YOU OF SOMEONE
YOU LOVETHE FIRST TIME
YOUR CHILD SAYS “I LOVE YOU”
WHEN YOUR BROTHER OR
SISTER SAYS THEY LOVE YOU.
SLEDDING DOWN A HILL
DURING A BIG FLAKE SNOW.
HITTING THE WINNING RUN IN
THE BOTTOM OF THE NINTH.
RUNNING YOUR BEST TIME.A
NEW HOBBY HUGGING YOUR
DAD! MOM! WHEN YOUR BOSS
SAYS, “PERFECT”.WHEN YOUR
DOG JUMPS AROUND BECAUSE
HE’S GLAD TO SEE YOU.HAVING
FLOWERS SENT TO YOUA
CLEAR DAY AT THE BEACH.
FINNISHING A GOOD BOOK PAY
DAY. A BEAUTIFUL SUNSET. AN
UNEXPECTED  PRESENT. A
SURPRISEVISIT FROM A FRIEND.
SEEING A FALLING STAR
HITTING THE LOTTERY. EATING
PIZZA.YOUR FAVORITE MEAL.A
JOB WELL DONESOLVING A
PROBLEM.A HUG.LOVING
YOURSELF. MUSICHAVING A
WISH COME TRUE.CLEAN HAIR.
YOUR FAVORITE MEAL.
MEDITATION.A LONG, HOT
SHOWER. MAKING SOMEBODY
LAUGH.

TO THE RAIN:

RAFTING HOLDING

=
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1995-96
OFFICERS

MANISHA SHETTY
PRESIDENT

llinois Association of Student Councils

wners Grove South High School-Downers Grove

KELLY TSAl
FIRST VICE-PRESIDENT
William Fremd High School-Pafatine

JAIME BRANDEL
SECOND VICE-PRESIDENT
El Paso High School-E! Paso

ROBIN CHIDESTER
SECRETARY
Woodstack High School-Woodstock

MICHAEL ABATE
TREASURER
Auburn High School-Rockford

CORI FRANZ
REPORTER-EDITOR
Coltinsville High Schoal-Collinsville
LINDA THOMPSON
CONVENTION SECRETARY
Central High School-Clifion
CYNTHIA A. KRAUSE
PRESIDENT'S ADVISOR
Downers Grove South High Schoo!

KEVIN PALMER
- .. FIRST VICE-PRESIDENT'S ADVISOR
= William Frema High Schoot
N CAROL STILES
SECOND VICE-PRESIDENT'S ADVISOR
El Paso High School

WILLIAM DONATO
SECRETARY'S ADVISOR
Woodstock High School

BARBARA HOVER
TREASURER'S ADVISOR
Auburn High School

GARY CLARK
REPORTER EDITOR'S ADVISOR
Collinsville High Schooi

JACK PODOWICZ
CONVENTION SECRETARY'S ADVISOR
Central High Schoo!

JUDY MORGAN
SECOND YEAR ADVISOR AT LARGE
St. Joseph-Ogden High Schoot
TERESA LANE
FIRST YEAR ADVISOR AT LARGE
McHenry East High School
NANCY HEINTZ
CHAIRPERSON OF THE BOARD
Wheeling High School
JACK SHELTON
WORKSHOP DIRECTOR
Centralia High Schoot
JERRY DENOYER
SUMMER WORKSHOP DIRECTOR
Newton High School
HANK CLARK
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Waukegan Hign School
2325 Brookside -Ave.
Waukegan. Hlinois 60085
W (708) 360-5500 H (708) 662-0867
- Fax {708) 360-5398
- H. DAVID FRY .
- EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
Wincis High School Association-Bloomington

/ﬁ\ Narweal Amceuncos
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[llinois Association of Student Councils
1995-1996 Membership_Application

High School Name:
Address: ____

City: Telephone: (__)
Fax: (__)

Advisor Name:

Address:

City: Telephone: (__)
Fax: ()

President's (or IASC Liaison) Name: .
Address: i : .
City: Telephone: (_ )

Fax: (_ )

JIASC District:

Were you an IASC member School last year?
YES NO

Does your student council/school have a computer On-Line?
If Yes, please include your e-mail address

Your membership will be valid from September 1,1995 to August 31, 19%.
Your membership also includes a subscription to The Reporter and all other
IASC Publications as well as membership discounts to IASC Leadership

‘Workshops. Thank you for wanting to be a part of the JASC!

IASC Membership Dues are $40 payable to:
Hlinois Association of Student Councils

Please mail forms to:
[Hlinois Association of Student Counciis
¢/ o Michael P. Abate
TASC Treasurer
3338 Alta Vista Rd.
Rockford, IL 61107

.LA.S.C. Céﬂvention; Bismarck Hotel, Chicago, IL, May 2-4, 1996
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Coalendar of Lvents

Oct. 9, 1995: Vision ‘96
Nov. 4, 1995: Drive-in Workshop #1,

Mahomet-Seymour H.S.
Nov. 18, 1995: Drive-in Workshop #2,

Carbondale H.S.

Dec. 2, 1995: Drive-in Workshop #3, Oswego
H.S.

Dec. 9-10, 1995: IASC Executive Board
meeting, El Paso H.S.

Jan. 20-21, 1996: Advanced Workshop I,
Allerton House

Jan. 27-28. 1996: Advanced Workshop 11,
Allerton House




